
 

thank you for your interest in our programme 

As a Subscriber to our newsletter emails, your privacy is important to us.

On the 25 May 2018 data laws changed, so we would like to explain how we use your personal 
data and how it is stored. We are committed to protecting your personal information. 

We follow three principles in line with the new industry standard safeguards to protect email 
addresses submitted to us to receive informational emails from our company :

Transparency - in informing Subscribers how we use and store their email address
Simplicity - how we inform Subscribers about our procedures and their choices
Control - Subscribers control if they wish to receive emails and if they would like their email 
address deleted from our database.

We assure you that :
Your email is stored securely on our Secure Database Server Account  
Your email will be used for informational and promotional emails only 
We do not sell or share our database with other organisations 
You can unsubscribe at any time and be assured your email address will be deleted
Our Database staff member is subject to a Confidentiality Agreement.

For details of Mailchimp security and safe storage of database information for companies, 
compliance and certification, please read more at https://mailchimp.com/about/security/

 We look forward to sharing news of our many exciting new projects and retreats with you.

Thank you for subscribing.
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